To all concerned citizens and Senators,

| would like to go on record as opposing SB 554. This bill is absolutely ridiculous and unconstitutional. It is an assault and
infringement on our rights as citizens both of Oregon and the United States of America. Passage of this bill will not do a bit of good,
but on the contrary, will harm the law abiding, God fearing, upright citizens who are protecting themselves and their families from
criminals within and without the Government. Please fight this bill with every ounce of strength you have to preserve our God given
freedoms! Thank you.



